
I live in a HOA in the process of revising CCR's.  It is a long, labor intensive process and generates legal expenses for the 
association.  This law will allow HOA's to discontinue enforcing an archaic regulation that diminishes neighborhood health and safety 
and to avoid costs associated with changing CCR's.


